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DEPARTMENT OF BUSINEss, ECONOMIC DEVEWPMENT & TOURISM

LAND USE COMMISSION
Room IG4, Old Federal Building

335 Merchant Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Telephone: 587.)822

May 15, 1992

Nani Rapoza, Esq.
Cades Schutte Flemming & Wright
Hualalai Center
75-170 Hualalai Road, Suite B-303
Kailua-Kona, Hawaii 96740

Dear Ms. Rapoza:

SUbject: BOUNDARY INTERPRETATION No. 92-23 for TMK
No.: 6-6-02: 31, Lalamilo, South Kohala,
Hawaii

Pursuant to your April 29, 1992 letter requesting
confirmation of the State Land Use District designation for the
proposed access and utility easements on the sUbject parcel as
shown on Exhibit B (attached), please be advised that the
proposed easements are designated within the State Land Use
Conservation District.

The proposed easements are highlighted in yellow on Exhibit
B for ease of reference.

If you have any questions, please call Fred Talon or Bert
Saruwatari of my staff at 587-3822.

Sincerel~ ~ ~

~~~
JorESTHER UEDA

Executive Officer

EU :fl

encl: Tax Map Key 6-6-02 (Exhibit B)

cc: William Paty, BLNR Chairman,
Attn: Conservation Affairs Office

Norman Hayashi, County of Hawaii Planning DirJctor
fiGlenn Y. Sato, Tax Maps & Records Supervisor

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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